
 
 
 
 
 

Environmental Statement 
 
Walcote Health Ltd aims to protect the environment by adopting best practices 
wherever possible. We welcome any suggestions from patients, carers and 
families as to how we could further improve our environmental performance.  
 
We will be pleased to provide you with printed copies of any invoices or 
receipts you require relating to your medical appointments at The Walcote 
Practice. However, as part of our ongoing commitment to the environment, we 
would be delighted if you could please let us know if you do not require such 
documents.  
 
You are welcome to take a copy of documents from this Patient Folder where 
indicated. Much of the information can also be found online at 
www.thewalcotepractice.co.uk  
 
 

Thank you. 
 

 


